
The Greater NY PCC cordially invites you to our February networking meeting. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Guest Speaker: James Duffy, Program Manager Business Mailer Support 

 
        Mr. James Duffy has held the position as the Program Manager Business Mailer Support 
in HQ for the past 5 years. Mr. Duffy has an extensive background of 20 years in the Business 
Mail Entry Unit and 34 years as a Letter Sorter Machine (LMS) operator. 
 
Please join Mr. James Duffy on Wednesday, February 20, 2019 for a detailed overview of the 
new and improved payment processing system, Enterprise Payment System (EPS). On April 1, 
2019 all active Centralized Account Payment System (CAPS) must be converted to EPS 
because CAPS will become inactive. Please come with your inquiries and ready to learn the 
benefits and information needed for a smooth transition.  

 
 
DATE: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 
TIME: 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM  
PLACE: James A. Farley Building, Room 4500 

380 West 33rd Street (Entrance on 9th Avenue) 
New York NY 10199-9998 

Networking/Breakfast at 9:00 AM                                        
Meeting begins at 9:30 AM                                         The Greater NY PCC 
 

 
Exciting news! Come and learn about the new payment processing 
platform called Enterprise Payment System (EPS). Effective April 

1, 2019 all current CAPS accounts must migrate to EPS. 
 
 
 
 
	

Our entrance to the building has moved to 380 West 33rd Street to 9th Avenue 
Between 31st and 33rd Street – closer to 33rd Street.  

	

***	Invite	a	guest	or	bring	a	friend.	***	

Look	forward	to	see	you	on	February	20th			

Centralized Account Payment System (CAPS) 
Conversion to Enterprise Payment System (EPS)  

Breakfast 
Sponsored By: 

 

RSVP	at	the	following	link	to	reserve	a	seat:	
http://www.gnypcc.org/monthly-meetings/	

 


